
The ADEA AADSAS application 

requires all applicants to provide a 

DENTPIN®, a unique identification 

number assigned to all applicants 

and students in dental education and 

standardized testing programs.  You 

may have obtained a DENTPIN® 

when you registered for the DAT.  If 

not, you will be prompted to register 

for a DENTPIN® when you create 

your ADEA AADSAS application.  

Your DENTPIN® will follow you 

throughout your dental education 

career and will be required to 

register for future examinations.  To 

register for a DENTPIN® or to look 

up your current DENTPIN®, go 

to: www.ada.org/goto/dentpin.  

 

 

Villanova electronically submits a   

 Committee Letter that includes all of  

The individual recommendation letters. 

 

 

The applicant should not provide the names  

of individual evaluators whose letters are  

appended to the committee letter.  

List only Dr. Russo 

  

http://www.ada.org/goto/dentpin

